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Chevron Corp. must be held accountable for the damage they have done to the environment. They
should be held responsible for the entirety of the cleanup required for the damage they have done to
the Edmonds waterfront. Restoring the estuary should be a top priority; it has been impaired long
enough from the negligent actions of Chevron.


